
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT   
Pleasant Hills strives to develop 
the whole child by regular 
church attendance, solid 
academic preparation, a strong 
work ethic, healthy physical 
development and involvement 
in sports and community 
events.  A group of our younger 
boys placed second in a 
scarecrow contest hosted by 
the Fairfield Chamber of 
Commerce.  The scarecrow was 

displayed in the Fairfield town square in front of the Freestone 
County courthouse. 
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MISSIONS TEAMS 
 
Pleasant Hills Children’s Home is blessed by various groups 
hosting mission’s trips as our calendar permits.  We are 
thankful to each group that donates their time and resources. 
 

 
  
In 2016, 21 different groups hosted missions trips to Pleasant 
Hills. One specific group was the West Texas Women’s 
Ministries led by Rev. Becky Nenstiel.  This group blessed our 
campus with a prayer walk, painted the interior of a cottage, 
hosted a 50’s theme dinner, a back-to-school chapel and game 
night.  They also generously blessed our pantry with food and 
household items. 

     
 
 
 

J.B. Daniel Dining Hall ~ NEW FLOOR~ 

 

How thankful we are to each donor that gave a gift to 
replace the floor in our campus dining room.  The children 
love the inviting new atmosphere.  Meals are served in 
the dining room each weekday and served in the cottage 
homes on the weekends.  

 

CHRISTMAS AT PLEASANT HILLS (a few photos of a wonderful Christmas celebration) 

 
 

        

We want to express a heartfelt thank you to each person, 
church, organization and business that provided Christmas 
gifts.  THANK YOU for making each child feel loved and 
special.  Thank you for caring and sharing! 

CURRENT NEEDS in 2017 
 How grateful we are for the generous support that allowed PHCH to minister in 2016. Yet, it is time to fundraise for 
the 2017 general operating budget.  If you are able to help provide our food, electricity, clothing, gasoline, insurance and 
daily needs, please send a gift in the enclosed envelope.  We never turn away a family in need that is lacking in funds.  The 
kindness of friends makes it possible for PHCH to say YES, WE WILL HELP such as to the single mom who was hospitalized 
for illness, lost her job and home and desperately needed a home for her two young children.  They are now thriving in the 
loving care at PHCH.                      
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